
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2022 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Chair 

Committee on Appropriations, 
U.S. House of Representatives  
Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations, 
U.S. House of Representatives  
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 
 
I am requesting funding for the South Whittier Communities Bikeways Access Project in fiscal 

year 2023. This project will be located in the Los Angeles County unincorporated community of 
South Whittier and the City of La Mirada. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Los 
Angeles County Public Works, located at 900 South Fremont Avenue, Alhambra, CA 91803.  
 

At various community meetings and outreach events, the community has expressed a desire and 
need for enhancements to the transportation infrastructure in this community. This project 
represents this requested investment and will directly benefit over 56,000 residents of South 
Whittier and the surrounding areas. Specifically, the funding would be used for the installation of 

Class II bike lanes and Class III bike boulevards, wayfinding signage, roadway resurfacing, 
landscaping medians, replacing streetlights within the medians, constructing curb bulb -outs, 
reconstructing curb and gutter, sidewalk, and curb ramps, upgrading pedestrian push buttons 
with audio and vibration devices. This will allow residents alternative transportation options with 

greater mobility and accessibility. In addition, increased and more attractive alternative modes of 
travel will help reduce congestion and greenhouse gas emissions creating a better healthier 
community surrounding the project. 
 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 

     Sincerely,  
 

                                                             
     Linda T. Sánchez 
     Member of Congress  


